SPONSORSHIP FORM

I will support the Villa Park High School Girls Softball Program with the following donation:

S Donation

Business Name:

Mailing Address:

City, State, Zip:

Contact Phone:

Contact Person:

Company Website:

*Checks can be made out to VPHS Girls Softball Booster Club
Sponsorships that qualify for a banner can contact vphssoftball22@gmail.com to arrange the necessary artwork.

All donations are tax deductible. VPHS Girls Softball Booster Club Tax ID: 65-1281855

Thank you for your support!! Go Spartans!!



Dear friends of the Villa Park High School Softball program,

The Villa Park Spartans softball program is currently looking for team sponsors for the upcoming 2023-2024 season.
Your support is instrumental in helping our athletes develop over the next year in a number of ways. It helps provide
them the necessary equipment and field maintenance, uniforms, travel expenses to out of town tournaments, and
scholarships for those athletes who cannot afford the requested donation to participate in the program. This is an
amazing group of girls who work extremely hard both on the field and in the classroom.

We have a number of choices for sponsorships available:
$450 Sponsorship includes:

e Banner with your company logo to hang at the field
e Logo on the VPHS Softball website/recognition on our Twitter and Instagram feed

$700 Sponsorship includes:

e Banner with your company logo to hang at the field (4’ x 6’)

e Logo on the VPHS Softball website/recognition on our Twitter and Instagram feed
e Advertisement in banquet program

o Thank you Plaque with the varsity team photo to hang in your place of business

$1000 Sponsorship includes:

e Banner with your company logo to hang on the outfield fence (5’ x 8’)

e Logo on the VPHS Softball website/recognition on our Twitter and Instagram feed
e Advertisement in banquet program

o Thank you plaque with the varsity team photo to hang in your place of business

We recognize you have several different opportunities to advertise your business. We sincerely believe this
opportunity gives you a wide and diverse reach to the surrounding community. All donations are tax deductible.

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact our booster club should you have any questions. We
look forward to working together with you to make this upcoming season a success for everyone.

Sincerely,

Villa Park High School Girls Softball Boosters



